During this extraordinary time of the COVID-19 pandemic, our priority is the health and safety of our
staff, visitors, and our surrounding community.

Here are a few things you should know before you pay us a visit.

As a museum, Weeksville Heritage Center falls under the New York City's Key to NYC executive order
and requires proof of COVID-19 vaccination for entry to our building. Following the policy as it stands
today, proof of vaccination is not required to enter our outdoor lawn spaces.

All Visitors Must Comply:

° Provide proof of vaccination along with matching identification upon entry to the building
Wear a mask at all times while on the premises

Maintain six feet of distance from other individuals

Wash your hands often with soap and water for at least 20 seconds.

Avoid touching your eyes, nose, and mouth with unwashed hands.

Proof of Vaccination: “Proof of vaccination” means proof of receipt of at least one dose of a COVID-19
vaccine authorized for emergency use or licensed for use by the U.S. Food and Drug Administration or
authorized for emergency use by the World Health Organization. Such proof may be established by:

° A CDC COVID-19 Vaccination Record Card or an official immunization record from the
jurisdiction, state, or country where the vaccine was administered or a digital or physical photo of
such a card or record, reflecting the person’s name, vaccine brand, and date administered; or

° A New York City COVID Safe Pass; or

° A New York State Excelsior Pass.

Forms of Identification: “Identification” means an official document bearing the name of the individual
and a photo or date of birth. Examples of acceptable identification include but are not limited to: driver’s
license, non-driver government ID card, IDNYC, passport, and school ID card.

If you’re unable to provide proof of vaccination or comply with any of the requirements, we regret that in
order to ensure the safety of our staff and visitors, we’ll be unable to accommodate your entry at this
time. We will do all that we can to provide reasonable accommodation; otherwise, we look forward to
welcoming you back when these protocols are no longer necessary.

A Clean Environment: We're providing hand sanitizer near entrances, the elevator, stairwells, and
bathrooms. We’ve implemented new cleaning and sanitation measures, including assigning team
members to regularly clean high-use areas, such as restrooms, throughout the day and do a deep
cleaning every night.

Thank you for your support and patience as we strive to stop the spread and keep everyone safe.



